
We hope you are happy AND healthy!  Our highlights for 2021:  Karen & Shannon spent February, and a 
few other weeks during the year in AZ working remotely! There was no Western ski trip for Greg for the 
first time in 40 years!  Karen changed jobs and is very happy working at Ameriprise! Amanda started her 
first PA job in GI and Hepatology with Mayo Clinic Mankato.  In May, Amanda and Kevin got engaged 
along the Superior Hiking Trail and adopted their puppy, Tilly!  Greg, Amanda, & Shannon adventured to 
Alaska in August.  Karen went to CO for a family wedding. Greg’s last quarter was interrupted by triple 
hernia surgery. With physical therapy he hopes to be as good as new soon.

Happy Holidays and Welcome 2022!
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Dear friends & family,  
We wish you a magical Holiday season and great New 

Year!  May we all find good health in 2022.  In our new 

normal, we wish you abundant peace and joy! We are 

blessed with you, our family & friends, so we have 

everything we need!  May we all find ample time for 

each other and to make the world a better place every 

day.  Hopefully, we’ll have more fun in the outdoors 

with small gatherings sprinkled in! 

See our 2 page Holiday letter at 
www.gregyurick.com 
under Family Photos!

www.facebook.com/gregyurickRealtor/

Get My Free Real Estate Mobile App:
Text “Yurick” to 612-223-7700


